
4th Grade News
Week of
November 16-20

A Peek at the Week
Math: This week, we will be working on using 
multiplication to solve multi-step word problems. 
We will continue working with multiplication 
addition and subtraction.  .
There will be a Mid-Module Assessment on 
Thursday.
We are continuing to work with multiplication math 
facts. Please have your child practice their 
multiplication math fact.

ARC Skills:  This week, we will continue to read 
informational text on animal adaptations. We will 
focus on the skills of main idea and how key details 
support the main idea.  We will also dig into 
informational text structures such as cause and 
effect, sequencing, and compare/contrast. Students 
will be taking a mid assessment this week on Canvas 
for the story Bone Breakers.

Reading Groups:  Our reading groups will 
continue researching on their animal for the animal 
adaptations project. It is very important that every 
student read informational text daily on their 
animal. Digital resources are available through 
Clever and on Canvas. Focus group skills include 3 
letter  blends, vowel teams, tricky vowels, synonyms 
and antonyms. 

Important Updates
New Face-to-Face Date:
At the GCS Board Meeting on 
November 10, it was decided that 4th 
graders would return on January 5.  
We will keep everyone updated about 
re-entry.
Pre-Recorded Lessons:
It is expected that your child watch the 
pre-recorded math lesson and 
complete the problem set before 
attending live lessons with their 
teacher.
ELA recordings should also be watched 
before the 9:00 live time.  These 
recordings can be found on the weekly 
ELA Canvas page.
Canvas Inbox:
We are sending messages to your 
child’s Canvas Inbox to let them know 
of missing assignments or other 
information that needs to be shared.
Group Meeting Links: The 
TEAMS links for small group 
meetings will now be included 
with each day on the ELA Canvas 
page. 

Important Dates
Nov. 25 - 27 -- NO SCHOOL (Thanksgiving) 

Dec. 23-Jan. 4-- NO SCHOOL (Winter Break)

Parent Tips
● Check with your child’s teacher if you have any questions about where to find 

missing assignments or  how to access the Canvas Inbox.

● Log in to the Parent Portal to stay up to date on your child’s Quarter 2 grades.  
Interim Reports will go home in December.


